
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Newsletter  20th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Golden Worship 
Parents will receive an invitation to our Golden Worship when their child has achieved their Gold Award.  Dart and 
Merlin’s Golden Worship will take place on Friday 4th July at 9am and Trent and Griffon’s Golden Worship will take 
place on Friday 11th July at 9am. Invitations will be sent out via text next week. 
Sports Week- 23rd June-26th June 
Next week is Sports Week and the children will be taking part in a range of sporting activities including rugby, team 
building, orienteering and netball. Please could you ensure that your child comes to school each day in the correct 
school PE kit. Please could you also ensure that your child has a sun hat and water bottle. We look forward to having 
lots of fun! 
Transition Days 
Our Year 6 children will have their transition days on July 1st, 2nd and 3rd. The rest of the school will have transition 
days on 2nd and 3rd of July. 
Inset Day 
Friday 27th June is an INSET day. The school is closed to pupils on this day. 
Trips  
Merlin and Dart will be visiting Conkers on Friday 11th July. Griffon Class will be visiting the Open Centre on Monday 
23rd June. Please provide your consent and payment for these trips via Parent Pay. 
Forest School 
Dart Class will be taking part in Forest School every Friday until the end of term. Please send your child to school in 
their normal school uniform. Wellies can be brought to school in a separate bag. Although it is not muddy, wellies 
prevent children from being stung by nettles. 
Packed Lunches 
If your child brings a packed lunch to school, please ensure it is healthy and balanced. We ask that you do not include 
sweets or chocolate. Instead, try to pack a portion of fruit to help keep your child energised and focused throughout 
the day. 
Sports Day 
Sports Day will take place on Monday 30th June at 1.30pm on the Community Park. 
Ice Lollies 
Every Friday this half term the School Council will be running a pop-up stall selling the ice lollies at break time. If your 
child would like to buy an ice lolly, we ask that they bring 50p each Friday. Please bring exact change as the School 

Council will be responsible for collecting payments weekly.  
Wraparound Care 
From September 2025 we are looking to provide wraparound care from 3.30pm-5.30pm with an option to have one 
hour or the full two hours of childcare. Our external sports coaches will be delivering these sessions at a competitive 
price. We hope to finalise these arrangements after half term and we will keep you updated. 
Safeguarding  
For safeguarding purposes please could you only enter the school building if you have a prior appointment. If you do 
need to come into the building before or after school, please report to the school office and sign in. It is essential that 
we know who is on the premises at all times to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all our pupils, staff and visitors. 
Coats 
Please ensure that your child comes to school each day with an appropriate lightweight, waterproof coat.  
Breakfast Club 
Everybody is welcome to attend Breakfast Club Children need to arrive before 8.20am. After 8.20am children will need 
to come in through the playground gate at 8.40.  
School Calendar 
Please see the Summer Term Calendar on our school website for events taking place this term. 
Medical appointments during school hours 
If your child needs to arrive late or leave school early due to a medical appointment, this must be authorised by Mrs 
Briggs, and evidence of the appointment will be required. Whenever possible, please schedule appointments outside 
of school hours to minimise disruption to learning. 
 

 
Sarah Briggs 

 


